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The planning application with reference 2015/4994/P seeks a permission to change the existing single glazed timber framed window with individual glass panels contained within timber glazing bars, into a single glazed double door with individual glass panels contained within timber glazing bars. The proposed thickness of the double door glazing bars is to remain the same (i.e. 3.5 cm) as the thickness of the existing window glazing bars (i.e. 3.5cm).


